Thepsatri Rajabhat University Announcement
Title: Successful Candidate List for Contract Foreign Employee Recruitment under

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences

According to Thepsatri Rajabhat university announcement, the university has
recruited two contract foreign employees under the Faculty of Humanities and Social

Sciences issued on 14™ December 2022.

The recruitment process has already been completed. By the virtue under
Sections 27 and 31 of Rajabhat University Act, 2004, this is to announce the successful
candidate list for contract foreign employee selection under the Faculty of Humanities and

Social Sciences.

Position: Two Foreign English Language Instructors

Successful Candidate: Mr. ALFRED WILDE

The successful candidate must report for duty on 3 January 2023, at 08.30. at
International Affairs Office, Language Center, 3 Floor, 90 Anniversary Building, Thepsatri
Rajabhat University. The candidate is required to submit one copy of passport on the report
for duty date. A start-work date is on 1 of March 2023, at 08.30. at the Faculty of

Humanities and Social Sciences, Thepsatri Rajabhat University.
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